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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: City Clerks Office
Sent: 2024/09/03 10:12 PM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep; Urquhart, Chandra
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]City File# OZS-2024-0039, opposition to project 

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Manpreet Sethi < >  
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 6:53 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]City File# OZS-2024-0039, opposition to project  
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 
 
Respected city clerk, 
 
I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed housing project in our neighbourhood, I 
believe that this project would have a detrimental impact on our community. 
First and foremost, the proposed project is simply too large for our area. The increase in population 
density would put a strain on our already overburdened infrastructure, leading to increased traffic 
congestion, noise pollution, and strain on our public services. 
 
There are not enough resources to service people who are living nearby , how high density 
construction will be served ? 
Day cares - more than one year waiting , Schools are already to full capacity , No family doctor 
available in nearby by clinics.. 
We only have one community center near by gore meadows, when we have to book spot for our kids 
for any activities - we have to go online at 6 am when spots open, after one hour you cannot find time 
and day of your choice. In this kind of scenario this kind of proposal i will not be even call as 
“development“ coz this will just pass threshold on already stressed resources and system. 
 
Crime rates are ready at peak , my home insurance has doubled in last 3 years , new quotes for car 
insurance are exorbitant for this postal code coz of theft and accidents. On top of all , this kind of 
development will make things worse. 
 
These all are personal experiences I am seeing  and it’s getting worse. 
 
Additionally, the construction of this project would result in significant environmental damage, 
destroying natural habitats and putting wildlife at risk. 
Furthermore, the type of housing being proposed is simply not in keeping with the character of our 
neighbourhood. This neighborhood consists of  low rise homes which has less density. 
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This high density high rise apartments will cause imbalance in population and there are not enough 
resources to support this. 
 
In conclusion, I strongly urge you to reconsider this proposed housing project and I strongly object 
this , I believe that this project is simply not the right fit for our neighbourhood. Thank you for your 
attention to this matter. 
 
With regards 
Manpreet sethi 
 


